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EXTERMINATION 1967 

SILO(R) INC

BARN INSECTICIDE DUST

ELIMINERA MOUCHES, COQUERELLES, LEPISMES, MOUCHERONS
WILL CONTROL FLIES, COCKROACHES, SILVERFISHES, GNATS

     AGRICULTURAL

         GUARANTEE: 
             PYRETHRIN     0.2% 

            PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE   1.0%

REG.NO. 15486.01 

P.C.P. ACT

                  READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

1.5 kg - 8 kg

EXTERMINATION SILO INC. 
1896, MONTEE BOIS FRANC, CASE POSTALE 609 

ST-ADOLPHE D'HOWARD, QUE. 
J0T 2B0

AGRICULTURAL:

Formulated with Pyrethrins, Piperonyl Butoxide and Diatomaceous
Earth.

When used as directed, this product can be used as a dust coating
of all construction surfaces in poultry houses, hog houses and
dairy barns, where cows are milked.  This product will eliminate
flies, cockroaches, silverfishes and gnats.

DIRECTIONS:

Do not use as a general space spray.  Avoid breathing the dust,
use a suitable dust mask and allow adequate ventilation.  Using
any good hand duster, lightly dust the interior part of the
poultry house, hog house and milk barn.  Remove animals before



treatment.  Treat before milking starts or after milking is
finished.  Direct dust into cracks, crevices and other hiding
places.  When possible hit insects directly with dust.  Repeat as
necessary.

PRECAUTIONS:

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid inhalation of spray.  Avoid
contact with skin, eyes and clothing.  Wash after use.  Do not
remain in treated areas.  Ensure proper ventilation during
treatment.  Wear a suitable dust mask.  Unprotected persons
should not enter the area during application or subsequent clean-
up.  Do not contaminate feed or water troughs.  Do not spray over
milk or milking equipment.  Cover milk and milking utensils to
prevent contamination from spray and dead insects.  Any treated
surface that may contact food or feed products should be washed
thoroughly with potable water after spraying and before re-use. 
Do not use in areas where bee-keeping equipment or supplies are
stored.  Product toxic to fish.  Do not contaminate any body of
water.

DISPOSAL:

Do not reuse container.  Empty container completely by shaking
and tapping sides and bottom to loosen clinging particles.  Empty
residue into application equipment.  Dispose of empty container
in accordance with provincial requirements.  Follow provincial
instructions for any required additional cleaning of the
container prior to its disposal.  Make the empty container
unsuitable for further use and dispose in accordance with
provincial requirements.  For information on the disposal of
unused, unwanted product and the cleanup of spills contact the
regional office of Conservation and Protection, Environment
Canada.

FIRST AID:

If in eyes or on skin, flush with clean water.  If irritation
persists, obtain medical attention at once.  If accidentally
swallowed, obtain medical attention at once.

NOTICE TO USER:

This product is to be used only in accordance with the directions
on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest Control Products
Act to use a control product under unsafe conditions.

WARRANTY:

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the



label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising out of the use or handling of this product
and accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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